CURRO

MIDRAND
HALFWAY GARDENS

9 October 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians
CURRO MIDRAND HALFWAY GARDENS PRIMARY SCHOOL AND SAN RIDGE PRESCHOOL

SCHEDULE OF FEES 2024

Please find below the school fee structure for 2024. Should you have any queries, please contact the school
at info.midrand@curro.co.za or on 087 232 1383.

ENROLMENT FEE

Non-refundable enrolment fee (payable on approval of application for all new enrolments)

GROUP/GRADE FEE
Group 3to Grade R R2 700
Grade 1to Grade 7 R5 900

SCHOOL FEES

School fees (payable over 12 months)

ONTHLY PSS romasron e AU PATENT
December 31 January 2024
Group 3 (full-day) R4 300 R51 600 R49 020
Group 3 (half-day) R3 885 R46 620 R44 289
Group 4 and Group 5 (full-day) R4 800 R57 600 R54 720
Group 4 and Group 5 (half-day) R4 340 R52 080 R49 476
Grade R R5 350 R64 200 R60 990
Grade 1to Grade 3 R6 540 R78 480 R74 556
Grade 4 to Grade 7 R6 900 R82 800 R78 660
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CURRO

OTHER FEES

Other fees (payable over 12 months)

MONTHLY FEE

SERVICE January to December
Aftercare: Grades1to 7 R1385
Transport (one-way) R1300
Transport (return) R1 860

PAYMENT METHODS 2024

METHOD 1 METHOD 2

Annual payment in advance, Debit-order payments, which can be scheduled monthly in
due by 31 January 2024 advance x 12 months as per dates indicated on the debit-order form.

YOUR FAMILY CODE IS REQUIRED AS THE REFERENCE FOR ALL PAYMENTS.
Please note that cash payment at school is not accepted as a form of payment for fees.

DEBIT-ORDER COMPLETION

If you are not yet paying by debit order, we request that you do so as soon as possible since this
substantially reduces the administrative burden when identifying deposits into our bank account and
allocating them to the correct learner accounts. We rely on predictable monthly cash flows to manage
our affairs.

Please complete a debit-order form and either deliver it by hand or email it to the school’s bursar before
3 December 2023. The form is available from the school and on the Curro website at www.curro.co.za.

BANKING DETAILS

Name of account Curro Holdings Ltd t/a Curro Midrand
Bank ABSA

Account number 405 764 5477

Branch code 632 005

Reference Your family code
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CURRO
GENERAL

1. School fees

School fees for 2024 exclude the following:

e The e-learning device (tablet or laptop) and any insurance, maintenance or other costs relating
to the device

o Workbooks

e Stationery pack

e All textbooks and learning materials (including the cost of e-books)

e School uniforms

e Entrancefees, travel costs, accommodation and food for school excursions and sports trips, unless
otherwise advised by the school.

e School photos

e Therapists' and psychologists’ fees

2. Aftercare

Aftercare fees for 2024 include the following:
e One meal per day

e Supervision

e Limited homework support

Aftercare fees for 2024 exclude the following:
e Specialised subject and homework support

3. E-learning devices (tablets or laptops)
E-learning devices (tablets or laptops) will be utilised by all learners in Grade 5 to Grade 7.

This will have the following impact on you:

e Ifyour childisin Grade 5, Grade 6 or Grade 7, you will be responsible for purchasing an e-learning
device for your child to use. The school will provide you with details and the minimum
specifications required for the device.

e You will be responsible for the insurance and general maintenance and care of the device.

Thank you for selecting Curro Midrand Halfway Gardens Primary School and San Ridge Preschool as your

school of choice. We look forward to a successful school year for us all.

Kind regards

Mr CE Veater
Executive Head
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